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ATHLETIC SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING                                                    THURSDAY, 
GRISWOLD BOARD OF EDUCATION                                              February 22nd, 2024 
 

Athletic Subcommittee approved 3/21/2024 
A regular meeting of the Athletic subcommittee meeting took place on Thursday, February 22nd, 2024, at 
Griswold Middle School in the Library Media Center/Learning Commons, 211 Slater Avenue, Griswold, 
Connecticut.  The meeting was called to order at 5:15 PM by Martin Osga, Chair of the Athletic subcommittee. 
 
PRESENT Martin Osga, Chair of the Athletic Subcommittee; Stuart Norman, Jr. and Mary Beth 

Malin, Athletic Subcommittee members. 
   
 
ALSO PRESENT Sean P. McKenna, Superintendent of Schools; Glenn LaBossiere, GPS Assistant 

Superintendent; and Stephen Cravinho, GPS Campus Wide Activities & Athletic Director.  
 
 
ABSENT  Cathy Waselik, GPS Athletic Subcommittee Member. 
   
    
2. Approval of the Athletic Subcommittee Minutes – January 10th, 2024 
 
MOTION    By Stuart Norman, Jr. 
     Seconded by Mary Beth Malin  

To approve the Athletic subcommittee meeting minutes for January 10th, 
2024, as presented. 

     Motion unanimously carried. 
 
 
3. Review and Discussion on Scorer’s Table at Indoor Athletic Events – The Athletic subcommittee members 

and those also present for this meeting continued discussion on an electronic scorer’s table for GHS.  They 
did receive and review a Master Agreement between the POWER AD Company and Griswold Public Schools.  
Some questions pertaining to this agreement were raised.  The Athletic subcommittee took no further action 
at this time and will revisit this topic at a future Athletic subcommittee meeting.   
 
 

4. Adjourn  
 
MOTION    By Mary Beth Malin 
     Seconded by Stuart Norman, Jr. 

    To adjourn the Athletic subcommittee meeting at 5:24 PM. 
    Motion unanimously carried. 

 
 

Minutes prepared by:  Sean P. McKenna/Robin Drobiak 


